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ARCHITECT S /CONSULTANTS ING.

300 CAPITOL STREET, SUITE 1710, CHARLESTON, Wv 25301

September 3, 2006

Mr. John Jarrett

Jarrett Construction

P. O. Box 7575
Charleston, WV 25356

RE: Jamesmark Building Rehabilitation

Dear Mr. Jarrett:

The purpose of this letter is to thank you for the fine work Jarrett Construction did
on the historic adaptive reuse of this downtown Charleston building. I believe the
success of this project was due in large part to the interaction your company had with the
Historic Preservation office regarding the materials and methods required by them in
order for the historic rehabilitation objective of the owners to be met.

Again, Congratulations on another successful project.

Sincerely,
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HWIEJA ARCHITECTS/CONSULTANTS, INC.
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PHONE 304.346.5361
FAX 304,346.5365
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